
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

19th July 2023 

 

RE: Y11 Parent Communication - Evenings 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope this finds you well.  I would like to draw your attention to some key dates and events as your child enters their final 

year at Tibshelf. 

 

Thursday 14th September 6pm – 7pm 

Y11 Curriculum Evening 

We will provide you with all the information you need about course content, exams, and revision materials. We will also 

introduce the Y11 Study Support programme, a few tips for successful independent study, and details of the support 

available for mental health and wellbeing throughout the year. This event will begin at 6pm; please be at school 10 minutes 

before the scheduled start time. 

 

Tuesday 21st November 4pm – 6.30pm 

Y11 Parents Evening 

This will be the usual opportunity for you to meet your child’s teachers and discuss their progress and next steps following 

their first formal assessments of Y11.  You will receive an email with a link to book appointments through our Arbor 

Information System.   

 

Tuesday 5th December 6pm – 7.30pm  

Y11 Preparation for Success Evening  

This will be an opportunity for you to hear presentations from subjects (English, Maths, Science, History, Geography and 

Modern Foreign Languages) on how best to support your child with home learning, study and revision.  This evening will be 

different to the one in September as it will be much more specific and give details on how best to prepare for the Pre-Public 

Exams (formally mocks) in January. This event will begin at 6pm; please be at school 10 minutes before the scheduled start 

time.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

Thursday 29th February and Wednesday 24th April 5pm – 7pm 

On these two dates, we will be hosting an invitation only event.  This will be aimed at students who are underperforming in 

Maths and/or English.  If you and your child need to attend, you will receive an invite closer to the time.  

  

Finally, we spend a lot of time (and rightly so) focussing on the needs of our young people and how best to support them.  

For those of us that have had children go through the education system, we know just how stressful it can be for parents 

and that sometimes we don’t know how best to support; these evenings are designed for just that reason – to help you. 

 

If you have any questions regarding any of this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Mr M Sykes 

Deputy Headteacher 

  

  

  

  

 

 


